
 

 

 

 
Friday 26th February 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
As you may already be aware, it is World Book Day on Thursday 4th March 2021. As we have been 
encouraging everyone in the school community to read as much and as often as possible during 
lockdown we would like to celebrate it by making a display of photos of students and staff either 
dressed as their favourite book character OR reading in an unusual (but safe) spot at home or in the 
garden. 

 
If your child would like to join in please send their photo to Mrs Brown: 
jane.brown@thepark.surrey.sch.uk  
Should you wish to find out more about World Book Day itself please use this link: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/  
  
Happy reading and we look forward to seeing the photos! 
 
 
Mrs Dunckley 
Head of English 
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